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DIARY DATES 
Term Dates 2023/2024 

March 

Thur 28th  End of Term 4 

April 

Mon 15th  Start of Term 5 

Mon 22nd  Maple Share my Work  

Tue 23rd  Holly Share my Work 

Wed 24th  Jasmine Share my Work 

Wed 24th Academy Meeting for Parents 

  6pm, School Hall 

Thur 25th  Pine Share my Work 

Mon 29th  Oak Share my Work 

Tue 30th  Bramble Share my Work 

May 

Wed 1st  Poppy Share my Work 

Thur 2nd  Gorse Share my Work 

Mon 6th  Bank Holiday 

Sun 19th  Colour Run 12.30pm 

Fri 24th  End of Term 5 

June 

Mon 3rd  Start of Term 5 

Sat 29th  Summer Fair 

July 

Tue 23rd Break up for Summer 

School News 
 

Today is the last day of term 

and we return to school on 

Monday 15 April.  We wish all 

our families a very Happy 

Easter. 
 

 
 

 

 
Please note the road closures for next week 

 

Academy Conversion Consultation 

Meeting for Parents 

Wednesday 24th April 

6pm in the school hall 
 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Contact Details Update 

Just a reminder if you have 

recently changed telephone 

numbers or moved house, 

please let the office know so we can update your 

records.  It is important to have up-to-date 

contact details in case of an emergency. 

Please drop a quick email to 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 
 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/term-dates/
mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 4 (Holly and 

Bramble) parents that payment for 

Term 5 (April/May) and Term 6 (June/July) is now 

available to pay through ParentPay.  If you are a 

Trust Fund pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 

swimming.  Just email the office so we can check 

your balance and arrange this for you.  Thank you. 
 

School Lunch Menus 

Deadline for meals w/c 22nd April is 

midnight Monday 15th April.  If the deadline is 

missed, a packed lunch from home will have to be 

provided.  
 

Share my Work  
Please find below the April/May 

dates for Share My Work.  This 

will be a 20-minute session for you 

to come into school at 8:45 on the 

allotted day for your child’s class to look at their 

work with them. 

 

 Maple: Monday 22nd April 

 Holly: Tuesday 23rd April 

 Jasmine: Wednesday 24th April 

 Pine: Thursday 25th April 

 Oak: Monday 29th April 

 Bramble: Tuesday 30th April 

 Poppy: Wednesday 1st May 

 Gorse: Thursday 2nd May 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wraparound 

Bookings for Term 5 (April-May 2024) 

are currently open to all for new 

bookings, amends and cancellations. 

Please make all bookings and amendments through 

your ParentPay account by clicking on your child’s 

name and selecting the Clubs menu. 

 

Kites – Bookings are open until 10pm the day before 

to enable one-off bookings/cancellations. 

Trinity Plus – Bookings are open until 8am on the day 

to enable one-off bookings/cancellations. 

 

Please can we remind parents to collect on time 

and to pre-book your child’s place, as there are 

limited numbers to ensure a safe pupil to staff 

ratio. 

 

If you have any questions, please email 

Sarah.Hockley@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk  

(working Wed 12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 
 

Clubs 
 

Trinity First School - 

Songbirds  

Our popular free school 

club, focusing on singing fun 

songs and learning key 

choral skills, will run again after Easter.  The club 

shall run from 3.15pm – 4.00pm every Friday.  

Children from all year groups are welcome to attend.  

Due to the popularity of Songbirds, places are limited 

on a first come, first served basis. Please can we 

respectfully request that you encourage your child to 

commit to the club by attending regularly as there 

will be a waiting list.  The will be dismissed through 

the Jasmine class gate at the end of the session. 

 

Bookings from Term 4 will not carry over so please 

rebook if your child would like to continue. 

 

Please book your child’s/ren space through the 

clubs section in ParentPay (the club is free).  If 

there are no spaces, please contact the office to 

be put on the waiting list. 
 

Trinity School 
Open to families 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Monday & 

Wednesday 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/hot-lunches/
mailto:Sarah.Hockley@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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Trinity First School – Ukulele   

I am excited to offer the 

opportunity for the children to learn 

the ukulele next term. This club will 

run 3.15pm – 4.00pm every 

Wednesday starting from 24th April until 22nd May.  
 

We are very lucky to own a class set of ukuleles, so 

you do not need to provide one in order for your child 

to participate. I am able offer 25 places on a first 

come, first served basis. Please can I respectfully 

request that you encourage your child to attend if 

they have been offered a place as there will be a 

waiting list for those who would like to attend.  
 

The first session shall commence Wednesday 24th 

April in Jasmine’s classroom. Collect from the 

Jasmine gate at 4pm please. 
 

Mrs Williams 
 

Please book your child’s/ren space through the clubs 

section in ParentPay (the club is free).  If there are 

no spaces, please contact the office to be put on the 

waiting list. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local Events 
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